
From: Derham Cole <DerhamCole@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/20/2013 3:27:04 PM
Subject: Thank you for writing

Thank you for writing. This is not an official or final response but an acknowledgment that I have received your email.

I regularly receive a large volume of U.S. mail and email which makes it difficult for me to respond as quickly as I
would like. I am happy to address questions or concerns of the constituents of House District 32.

If you have an immediate concern, please feel free to call me in my Spartanburg or Columbia offices at the numbers 
below.

Thank you again for writing. It's an honor and privilege for me to represent you in Columbia!

Sincerely,

J. Derham Cole, Jr.
House of Representatives, District 32
Spartanburg County
402B Blatt Building
Columbia, SC 29201
Spartanburg: (864) 591-1113
Columbia: (803) 212-6790
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